
PRACTICAL
INFORMATION

LOCATION

The conference will take place on
the VUB Brussels Humanities,
Sciences & Engineering Campus. The
address of the campus is Pleinlaan 2,
1050 Elsene. Here you can find a
map of the campus, indicating the
different buildings.

When you arrive at the conference,
you can find the registration desk in
the I building, where the rest of the
conference will also be held.
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HOW TO GET THERE?

If you are coming by train, you can 
 take the train to the train station
'Etterbeek', which is located closeby  
the VUB. Etterbeek station has a
direct connection to the main train
stations of Brussels (North Station,
Central Station and Midi Station), as
well as the stations of Brussels-
Luxemburg and Brussels-Schuman.
You can find the travel times and buy
tickets on the website of
NMBS/SNCB. There are also plenty
of other public transport lines that go
to the VUB. Bus lines 95 (stop:
Etterbeek Staion) - 71 (Stop:
Fraiteur) - 34 (Stop: Arsenaal) stop at
a 5-10 min walk to the VUB.
Tramlines 7 and 25 stop right in
front of the campus (stop: VUB) and
metroline 5 stops at Pétillon-Hankar-
Delta, which are all a 10 min walk to
campus. You can find the travel
times on the website of MIVB/STIB.
A one-way ticket costs €2.6 and a
day ticket €8. Tickets can be bought
either online or at the ticket vending
machines at the stops. 

https://www.vub.be/sites/vub/files/2022/Maart/53687_campusplan_etterbeek_langdurige_werken_op_vub_campus_tgv_werf.pdf
https://www.belgiantrain.be/nl?journey=0
https://www.belgiantrain.be/nl?journey=0
https://www.stib-mivb.be/index.htm?l=nl


FOLLOW US

CONTACT US

FOOD & BEVERAGES

VUB Cafeteria (the upper floor of
the VUB Resto): serves hot and cold
drinks, snacks, pastries and
sandwiches. The cafeteria is open
Monday to Friday from 7.30 to
15.45. 
VUB Resto: daily offer of warm
meals. A meal includes soup, a main
dish (6 choices including a vegetarian
option) and a desert. The restaurant
is open Monday to Friday between
11.30 and 13.45.
Bar Pilar: Serves coffee and cake,
drinks and snacks and lunch or
dinner. They have a limited selection
of meals, but offer some vegetarian
and vegan options. Bar Pilar is open
Monday to Friday from 11.00 to
22.00.

SOME OPTIONS
OUTSIDE THE CAMPUS

CAMPUS FACILITIES

On Saturday the campus facilities
will be closed. Therefore we have
listed a few lunch options outside
the campus.

Le Pain Quotidien: Le Pain Quotidien
is located on Chaussée de Boondael
479, at a 10-15 min walk from the
VUB Campus. It offers biological
lunch, coffee and pastries for eat-in
and takeaway.  
EXKi: EXKi is located on Avenue de
l’Université 22, at a 10-15 min walk
from the VUB Campus. It offers a
wide variety of fresh food: snacks,
soup, sandwiches, salads… for eat-in
and takeaway.
Färm: Färm is a biological
supermarket located on Chaussée de
Wavre 1080, at a 5-10 min walk
from the VUB. Färm offers a wide
range of prepared meals for
takeaway.

LIABILITY

In registering for the Afroeuropeans
Conference 2022, participants agree
that the Organising Committee and
their representative organisations do
not assume any liability whatsoever.
Participants should therefore
organise their own health, travel and
personal insurances. Emergency
Number In case of emergencies
(police, ambulance), dial 112.

Bocadillo: takeaway sandwich, pasta
and salad bar on campus. 
Opinio: serves coffee, drinks and
soup. Opinio is open Monday to
Friday from 10.00.
‘t Complex: the cafeteria of the
sports facilities of the VUB. You can
go there for sandwiches, snacks,
salads and pasta.

The VUB Campus offers many
facilities where we can get lunch
during our lunch breaks. Here you
can find an overview.

Follow us on our social media to
receive more updates and content
regarding the conference.
Twitter
Instagram
Facebook

If you have any further questions
regarding the conference, please
contact us via email:
afroeuropeans2022@gmail.com

See you at the Afroeuropeans Conference 2022!

https://twitter.com/Afroeuropeans22
https://www.instagram.com/afroeuropeans2022/
https://www.facebook.com/afroeuropeans2022/
mailto:afroeuropeans2022@gmail.com

